
 The Tuckahoe-Eastchester Lions Club, Ben’s Barn 

 and The Broken Bow Brewery are proud to sponsor a 

ZERO-K ROAD RACE    
 

Net Proceeds will Benefit the Family of Jenna Velez of Tuckahoe  

Saturday  

September 24th 

2pm to 5pm 

“Zero K” Race at 

3:30pm 

 

Broken Bow Brewery 

173 Marbledale Road 

Tuckahoe 

Come join your neighbors in a fun event for a worthy cause on Saturday,  September 24th at 
the Broken Bow Brewery on Marbledale Road in Tuckahoe from 2 to 5pm. 

 
A Zero-K Road Race will challenge the contestants of all genders and ages (over 21) to see 

who can cover the non-distance in the fastest time.  Everyone is a champion! 

 

The proceeds will benefit the family of local 12-year-old Jenna Velez, whose courageous 
battle against a very rare ailment has incurred overwhelming  medical expenses. 

 
The registration fee of $25 will provide each participant with a souvenir runner’s individually 

numbered bib, a pint of one of Broken Bow’s outstanding craft brews, pasta, music and   
entertainment, and a great sense of accomplishment in the aid of a great cause.    

Not to mention priceless bragging rights! 

 

Broken Bow Brewery will also contribute a generous portion of the cost of any additional        

beverage purchases to the Velez family. 

 

For more information contact Lion David Zimmerman 

liondavidz@gmail.com  

 

To make a donation https://www.gofundme.com/2qrzqe98 
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